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Please help feed 

local people in crisis 

by buying items 

from our list and 

donating them to 

Portsmouth 

foodbank. 

Shopping List 

 

The school will be giving thanks for our food at our Harvest Festival 

assembly next Tuesday 15th October. We are collecting for a local 

Foodbank charity and this year Portsmouth Foodbank have asked if our 

school could collect tinned meat or fish. Other items listed below are 

always welcome, but tinned meat and fish are part of the daily food bags 

that they give out.   
 

Please bring in your donations in next week from  

Monday 14th – Thursday 17th October. 

We will arrange for the food to be collected on Friday 13th October.   

 


